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February 24, 2023 
 
Kelly Bacon, Kittitas County Planner I 
Community Development Services 
411 N. Ruby Street 
Ellensburg, WA. 98926 
 
Dear Kelly, 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to provide comments. Following are the Environmental Public Health 
comments on the CU-23-00001, 3BR Custom Cuts, notice of application. A well site inspection has 
performed for this project. The applicant must obtain approval of the well as a Group B public water 
system through the Kittitas County Public Health Department and have a public water system ID# 
assigned by the Washington State Department of Health prior to using the system for the proposed 
business.  
 
The applicant must apply for a site evaluation to be performed the Public Heath Department. When 
results have been received the applicant must work with a Washington State license on site sewage 
designer to create a design to be submitted to the Public Health Department for approval.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Shilley, Public Health Technician  
P: 509.962.7515 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: kim.shilley@co.kittitas.wa.us  
Kittitas County Public Health Department 
507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926 
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health 
Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey 

 
 
 

 
  

 


